
 

 

   PLEASE POST    

 Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport Police Department 

 

 MSP SECURITY BULLETIN 

 DATE: October 28, 2016 

 FROM:   Aviation Security Division 

 SUBJECT:   Use of Employee Access Portals 

 

Per MAC Ordinance 117, the use of any employee access door 
to include the employee portals at Terminal 1 and Terminal 2 are 
only to be used in the direct performance of your job duties.  
Use of these access points for the purpose of travel is 
strictly prohibited.   
 
Any MSP badged individual who is traveling must use a desig-
nated TSA passenger checkpoint.  Any violation of this rule is 
grounds for revocation of your MSP Security Badge. 

 

Security at MSP is YOUR responsibility. 


